
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISPLAY AND PUBLIC NEEDS HEARING 

 

2022 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

 

BENSALEM TOWNSHIP, PA 

 

 

In accordance with the Federal regulations at 24 CFR, Part 91, notice is hereby given that Bensalem 

Township will hold a public meeting on February 16, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. to solicit citizen input on 

community and housing needs for the next year.  The hearing will be held through call in: 712-

775-7085, Code: 277-704 due to the ongoing coronavirus pandemic and local public health 

guidelines discouraging in person public gatherings.   

 

The Township is in the process of preparing an Annual Action Plan for FY 2022, and citizen 

input will provide content for the development of the document. The purpose of the meeting is 

to: 

1) Receive input on the needs of the Township that can be addressed with CDBG funds; 

2) Share information on HUD rules and requirements governing CDBG funding; 

3) Review past performance of the CDBG program. 

 

Agencies wishing to request CDBG funding must do so in writing by 4:00 p.m. on February 28, 

2022.  The Township anticipates receiving funding from the U.S. Department of Housing and 

Urban Development of approximately $375,000 for FY 2022. 

 

Individuals who are non-English speaking or disabled and require the information in an alternate 

format or who require special accommodations at the public meeting, may contact the Township 

at 215-633-3605 (TDD Users:  PA Telecommunications Relay 7-1-1).  

 

Interested persons are encouraged to express their views on the Annual Action Plan for FY 2022 

at the public hearing or in writing to: Office of Community Development, 2400 Byberry Road, 

Bensalem, PA, 19020, Attention: Mr. William Cmorey, Director.  All comments received by April 

22, 2022 will be considered. 

 

 

By Order of 

 

 

Joseph DiGirolamo, Mayor 

Bensalem Township 

 


